Proposed Minutes of August 10, 2020

The Ossineke Township Board met in Regular Session, at the Ossineke Twp. Hall. Supervisor Lobert called the meeting
to order, at 7:00 p.m. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. Board Members present were: Supervisor Kenneth Lobert,
Clerk Jo’Lee S Dorie, Treasurer Denise Schultz, Trustee Jerry Leschinger and Trustee Randy Fairbanks. Also present

were: Kevin and Garth Grulke, Harry Krentz, Caroline Siegert, John Kozlowski, Mary Lou Schepke, Pat Kubbe, and Jim
Nye.

The minutes of July 13, 2020 were approved as corrected.

The Treasurer reported balances on hand as of August 1, 2020 as follows:
$543,236.01 in the General Fund
$1,161.19 in the Liquor Fund
$106,231.62 in the Fire Protection & Equipment Fund
$109,047.53 in the Trust and Agency

Treasurer report filed as read.

CITIZENS:

Mary Lou and Pat thanked the board for all the work put into getting Wolf Creek Road paved.
They appreciate everything the board has done to make it happen.

LIQUOR INSPECTIONS:
May, June and July 2020 liquor inspections were reviewed and filed.

ZONING ENFORCEMENT OFFICER:

8 zoning permits issued. No update on the blight complaints at this time. Randy made a suggestion to the board
about getting an attorney involved in the blight complaint process. More discussion to follow.

COUNTY COMMISSIONER:
John Kozlowski gave us an update on the jail project.

PLANNING COMMISSION:
Public meeting to be held on August 26, 2020. Hearing will be on adding our township churches to R1, R3 and FF.

MEETINGS:

October Chapter meeting will be held in Montmorency County. Supervisor Lobert also mentioned that a
Supervisor meeting may take place prior to the Chapter meeting.

BILLS:
Dorie moved, Schultz supported, CARRIED, to pay all bills presented 11367-11396.

ADJOURNMENT:
Leschinger moved, Schultz supported, CARRIED, to adjourn at 8:03 p.m.

Jo’Lee S Dorie
Township Clerk



